
 
 

Sailors, 
 We had 13 IOM’s and 4 Soling’s out sailing Sunday to honor Bob Critchlow’s memory.  Sailing started with winds at the 
top of the A-rig with some gust from both the north and the south.  Then the wind settled into it’s summer mode directly 
out of the west and got calmer as the day of racing progressed.   We finished the day with a picnic at the park to honor the 
memory of Bob Critchlow.  He is greatly missed! 
Regards, 
Mike Doherty 


